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A corrigendum on

The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the lives of people with

Gender Dysphoria

by Guadagnin, F., da Silva, D. C., Schwarz, K., Villas Bôas, A. P., and Lobato, M. I. R. (2022). Front.

Public Health 10:878348. doi: 10.3389/fpubh.2022.878348

In the published article, there was an error in author list and affiliations. They originally

stated: “Fernanda Guadagnin1, Dhiordan Cardoso da Silva2, Karine Schwarz2
∗

, Anna Paula

Villas Bôas2 and Maria Inês Rodrigues Lobato1

1 Clinical Hospital of Porto Alegre, Porto Alegre, Brazil
2 Department of Psychiatry, Gender Identity Program at Hospital de Clínicas de Porto

Alegre, Rio Grande do Sul, Porto Alegre, Brazil”

The correct author list and affiliations appear below: “Fernanda Guadagnin1, Dhiordan

Cardoso da Silva2, Karine Schwarz2,3∗, Anna Paula Villas Bôas2 and Maria Inês

Rodrigues Lobato1,4

1 Clinical Hospital of Porto Alegre, Porto Alegre, Brazil
2 Department of Psychiatry, Gender Identity Program at Hospital de Clínicas de Porto

Alegre, Porto Alegre, Rio Grande do Sul, Brazil
3 Postgraduate Program in Medical Sciences: Endocrinology, Federal University of Rio

Grande do Sul (UFRGS), Porto Alegre, Brazil
4 Postgraduate Program in Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences at the Federal University

of Rio Grande do Sul, Porto Alegre, Brazil”

In the published article, there was an error in the Funding statement. The funding

statement for the Coordination for the Improvement of Higher Education (CAPES) was

without the funding code. It originally stated: “This study was supported by the Fundo

de Incentivo a Pesquisa e Eventos do Hospital de Clínicas de Porto Alegre (FIPE/HCPA),

Fundação de Amparo à Pesquisa do Estado do Rio Grande do Sul (Grant Number

INCT/FAPERGS: 17/2551-0000519-8), National Council for Scientific and Technological

Development (CNPq), Coordination for the Improvement of Higher Education (CAPES)

and Pos Graduate Program in Behavioral Sciences, Psychiatry at UFRGS.”
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The correct Funding statement appears below:

Funding

This study was supported by the Fundo de Incentivo a Pesquisa

e Eventos do Hospital de Clínicas de Porto Alegre (FIPE/HCPA),

Fundação de Amparo à Pesquisa do Estado do Rio Grande do

Sul (grant number INCT/FAPERGS: 17/2551-0000519-8), National

Council for Scientific and Technological Development (CNPq),

Coordination for the Improvement of Higher Education (CAPES)

and Pos Graduate Program in Behavioral Sciences, Psychiatry at

UFRGS. This study was financed in part by the Coordination for the

Improvement of Higher Education Personnel—Brazil (CAPES)—

Finance Code 001.

The authors apologize for this error and state

that this does not change the scientific conclusions

of the article in any way. The original article has

been updated.

Publisher’s note

All claims expressed in this article are solely those

of the authors and do not necessarily represent those of

their affiliated organizations, or those of the publisher,
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evaluated in this article, or claim that may be made by
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